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RO22-0142 

 

 
April 21, 2022 

 
 

Marvin Lee Schwab, Owner 
Polyguard, LLC 
145 Twin Spruce Lane 
Afton, WY  83110 
Via Email: polyguard@silverstar.com 

 
 

Dear Mr. Schwab, 
 

Award of Contract 
 

Polypropylene Molded Casket Burial Vaults for the Hawaii State Vererans Cemetery, 
Kaneohe, State of Hawaii, Department of Defense, Office of Veterans Services 

Job No. CA-202206 
 

We are pleased to inform you that your company has been awarded the contract 
for the above project in the amount of $ 88,556.72 subject to the availability of 
funds. 

 
Please be advised that this letter is not an official notice to proceed with the work.  
You will be contacted by the Project Manager to arrange for a pre-construction 
meeting.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Shao Yu L. Lee, R.A. 
Captain, Hawaii National Guard 
Chief Engineering Officer 
 


